
To the Lord Mayor and  Report No. 266/2019 
Members of the Dublin City Council Report of the Executive Manager 

Proposed Name Change of 65 & 67 Ratoath Avenue, Finglas, Dublin 11 

The North West Area Committee at its meeting held on 16th July 2019 agreed to initiate the 
procedure to change name of 65 & 67 Ratoath Avenue to 65 & 67 Kilshane Road, Finglas, 
Dublin 11.  

A request was received in the Finglas Office from the residents stating that during the 
construction of Kilshane Court Senior Citizens Complex the road was divided in two and issues 
were created regarding the address.  

The road in question is shown marked red on attached map ref R.M 25510B 

I recommend that the City Council agree to the proposed change and request the City Council 
to initiate the procedure under the Local Government (changing of place names) Regulations 
1956. This provides for the holding of a plebiscite to ascertain whether a majority of the 
qualified electors on the roadways affected agree to the changes. 

The decision to hold a plebiscite for this purpose is a reserved function of the City Council. 

The file on the re-naming will be available at the meeting. 

Resolution: 
“That Dublin City Council notes the contents of Report No. 266/2019 and hereby approves the 
contents therein”. 

Coilin O’Reilly 
Executive Manager 

20th September 2019 
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